
Dear Amber, 
 
Please advise the House Judiciary Committee members that we already have 
existing Vermont laws that work.  S.265 is unnecessary. 
 
It appears that Rep. Martin LaLonde is using S.265 to further his push to disarm 
law abiding Vermonters. 
 
Please ask your committee members to vote NO on S.265. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dave Stahler, Sr. 
 


